
People In Charge this Week 
Presiding ...............................Clint Collier 
Director............................Charlotte Quinn 
Team Captain ............................Leo Silva 
Meeting Setup.......................Joe Anthony 
Greeter..............................Tony Gourkani 
Ticket Sales......................Valerie Ridgers 

Thought/Pledge.................Ken Anderson 
Song Leader............................. 
Guest Intro & Mic...........Gill Bordenave 
Birthdays.................................. 
Anniversaries....................Randy Walker 
Speaker Intro.............................Leo Silva 
Meeting Take-Down………….Leo Silva 

Today’s Program: 

Notices: 

Emily Schardt and Nancy Rivara,  

Walnut Creek Education Foundation  

Today: 
The Reverse Draw; 

  
Tonight, January 30th: 

Rotary Goes to the Symphony 

This Saturday, February 3rd:  
Our Annual Crab Feed Fundraiser 

Upcoming Events: 

Upcoming Meetings: 

Feb 6  No Meeting.   Attend the Crab Feed 
Fundraiser Feb 3rd. 
Feb 13 Ron Brown, Save Mt Diablo 
Feb 20 Michael Mendoca, Give a Hand 
Feb 27 Susan Prather, Fresh Start 

Feb 3 2007  Crab Feed Fundraiser 

For the latest “scoop” on upcoming meeting 
programs, visit our website and click on the 

link on the home page: 
www.rotarywc.org 
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Announcements: 

Tonight, January 30th:  Rotary Goes to 
the Symphony 
Rotarians receive a 25% discount for this 
concert.  Student tickets at $20 also are avail-
able.  Go online to 
www.californiasymphony.org to purchase 
tickets or contact Deb Bandy, California 
Symphony, at 925-28-02490 or email 
dbandy@californiasymphony.org.  And com-
bine the event with dinner at Strings Restau-
rant, across from the Lesher Center.  The pre-
concert dinner is 6 to 7:15pm, $20 per per-
son. 
 

Crab Feed Fundraiser, Saturday, Febru-
ary 3, 2007, 6pm, Centre Concord 
See you all at the Crab Feed this Saturday 
night.  Bring your family and friends.  We 
have some tickets available.  See Bob Ro-
mero 457-4251 cell or Tom Noble 933-3166 
tomn@rotarywc.org. 
 
For last minute silent auction items, con-
tact Lu Hughes 939-4093 luh@rotarywc.org 
and Oscar Wu 943-3208 
oscarw@rotarywc.org. 
 
For last minute live auction items (these 
start at a value of $300)  contact Mitch Am-
bro mitchella@rotarywc.org 209-838-2927 
and Mike Kilzer mikek@rotarywc.org 925-
609-6525 
 
We can still use some help with check-out 
at the event.  Contact Layton  Hansen 686-
5148 laytonh@rotarywc.org. 
 
For last minute additions to the wine bar-

rels, contact Gordon Fischer 820-0727 gor-
donf@rotarywc.org.  We raffle one barrel and 
auction the other. 
 
For last minute corporate sponsorships.  
contact Milt Smith, (925) 941-2156, 
milts@rotarywc.org.  In return for your contri-
bution of $700, you will receive:  Your busi-
ness name clearly displayed on a Silent Auc-
tion Table, listed in the program, and an-
nounced several times during the evening; your 
business logo prominently displayed by a 
PowerPoint Presentation spotlighted at the 
front of the banquet room, two tickets to the 
Crab Feed (value $80), and a ticket voucher for 
a bottle of wine. 
 

Fishing in the City 
The tentative date for this year’s Fishing in the 
City outing with Walnut Creek 4th grade stu-
dents at Heather Farms Park is Saturday, April 
14th.  The in-class sessions are tentatively 
scheduled for April 11-12.  John Gardner, 
johng@rotarywc.org 925-944-0270 is organiz-
ing this event again this year.  More details 
will follow in coming weeks. 
 

Show that Rotary Pride—Wear Your Ro-
tary Pins 24/7 
Don’t keep Rotary a secret.  Spread the word 
by wearing your favorite Rotary pin 24/7.  We 
have lots of styles and sizes.  Pres Clint is ruth-
less and relentless on this issue.  Avoid a $15 
recognition fee for being caught naked without 
your pin. 
 

District Fundraiser  -- Raffle 
Buy 5 raffle tickets for our annual District 

5160 fundraiser.  Not only will you have a 
chance to win fabulous trips and other prizes, 
you also be credited with having met you Paul 
Harris Sustaining Membership contribution for 
the year.  Please see Rem Barnard 925-939-
6209, remb@rotarywc.org. 
 
Family Fun at Western Railway Museum, 
May 5th 
Mark your calendars for this family-oriented 
event for Rotarians and their families.  This 
will be a day of fun at the Western Railway 
Museum located on Highway 12 between Fair-
field and Rio Vista.  The event includes a 
BBQ, train rides, silent auction, music, and 
fellowship.  Information to follow at 
www.rotary5160.org. 
 
Sundial Bridge Dinner Dance, Redding, 
June 30th 
Mark your calendars for this “adult-oriented” 
dinner dance will ring out the old Rotary year 
and ring in the new.  Experience the magic as 
the sun sets on one end of the bridge and the 
moon rises on the other.  Information to follow 
at www.rotary5160.org. 
 

New Members 
Please welcome new members Joe Stein, Clas-
sification--Restaurant, Karen Horrigan, Clas-
sification--Promotional Products, Ron Hup-
pert, Classification--Insurance, and Louis Ra-
mirez-Agudelo, Classification--Real Estate. 


